
 

Memorandum 19-076 

TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER 

DATE:  JUNE 18, 2019 

SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT OF FRANCO VENUTI AND SYVERINE BENTZ TO THE HOMER 

ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION  

Franco Venuti is reappointed to serve as Commissioner on the Homer Advisory Planning 

Commission. Term expires July 1, 2022. 

Syverine Bentz is reappointed to serve as Commissioner on the Homer Advisory Planning 

Commission. Term expires July 1, 2022. 

 

 

 

Recommendation: Confirm the reappointment of Franco Venuti and Syverine Bentz to the 

Homer Advisory Planning Commission. 

 

  



 


